10th December 2012

Dear Parents

Can I remind you that parents accompanied by younger children are invited to attend **dress rehearsals** only.

Health and safety and Fire regulations restrict the number of occupants in the hall which includes the children performing.

Please be aware that if you do come along to a main performance with a younger child you are liable to be refused entry.

I am sure that you will agree that the safety of your children is paramount. If you wish to discuss these arrangements please contact me through the main office.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. J. M. Bayes Head teacher